
Dear [Alumni Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a proud member of our [University/College] alumni 

community, you know the importance of staying connected and giving back to the institution that 

helped shape our lives. 

This year, our Alumni Association is launching a fundraising campaign aimed at enhancing 

student scholarships and supporting campus programs that create enriching experiences for 

current students. Your contribution can make a significant difference. 

We invite you to join us in this noble cause by making a donation. No amount is too small, and 

every gift counts. Together, we can ensure that future generations of students have access to the 

opportunities that you once enjoyed. 

Please consider making your donation today by visiting our website at [website link] or by 

sending a check made out to the [University/College] Alumni Association. Your generosity will 

help us continue to build a vibrant community and support our alma mater. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our university. We appreciate your 

consideration and look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Alumni Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


